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Date:   April 12, 2018 

TO:   Developmental Disabilities Providers  

FROM:  Courtney Miller, Director 
Division of Developmental Disabilities 

BY:   Katie Weidner, Program Manager 
 

RE:   Habilitation Plan Writing Guidelines 

Effective: May 1, 2018 

This provider bulletin is being issued to inform all Developmental Disabilities Providers of habilitative 
services of new expectations for all habilitative ISP programs beginning May 1, 2018. 

All habilitative ISP programs written on or after the effective date of this bulletin must be written and 
executed in accordance with the DD Habilitation Plan Writing Guide found at: 
http://dhhs.ne.gov/Guidance%20Docs/DD%20HabilitationPlanOverview.pdf.  

If you have any questions about this provider bulletin, please contact Katie Weidner at 402-471-8716 or 
Katie.weidner@nebraska.gov.  
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